
 

 

 

29 May 2023 

Hero for Heart Kids - Superhero Day 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Our SRC has organised ‘Superhero Day’ as our fundraising event to support 
children born with heart disease.  

On Wednesday, 14th of June, 2023, students are encouraged to dress up as 
their favourite superhero. Costumes are not limited to movie superheroes but 
can also include dressing up as a family member, celebrities, professions or 
someone they look up to.  

Students must wear enclosed shoes and clothing appropriate for the weather. 
Please label all clothing. 

A gold coin donation will be collected by SRC on the day which goes towards 
helping improve the lives and futures of those affected by Congenital Heart 
Disease (CHD). This includes in-hospital and family support programs, camps 
for children and young people living with CHD, as well as vital education days 
and peer support programs. 

We look forward to seeing everyone in their costumes! 

 

Kind Regards 

  

    

Miss Clarissa Hamdi      Mrs Rebecca Ingram 

SRC Coordinator       Principal 


